
 
Ref. No. : CPS/Admin/980/2024                                      Date : 18-07-2024               

 

NOTICE 

To the students enrolled for CPS Diploma courses for 

Academic Year 2021 

As per the resolution passed in College Council Meeting dated 12-07-2024, all the 

students enrolled for CPS Diploma courses for Academic Year 2021 shall be permitted 

to take October 2024 examination with an undertaking stating that the result of these 

students shall be withheld until they submit their original last post completion to CPS 

Office.  

PLEASE NOTE : 

▪ The students whose last post is completed before the last date of convocation 

form submission may apply for convocation in January 2025.   

▪ The students whose last post gets completed after this date may apply for the 

next convocation i.e., July 2025.  

 

For College of Physicians and Surgeons of Mumbai  

 
Dr. Naresh G. Alreja 
Dy. Registrar 
 

 


